
From: Holcombe, Rebecca [Rebecca.Holcombe@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 5:38 PM 

To: Pepper, James 

Subject: Fwd: Concerns with Lyndon Institute 

 

Categories: (none) 

 

 

 

FYI 

 

GetOutlook for iOS 

 

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From:"Mathew Forest"<mathew.forest@ccsuonline.org> 

Date: Mon, Sep 19, 2016 at 5:13 PM -0400 

Subject: Concerns with Lyndon Institute 

To:"Holcombe, Rebecca"<Rebecca.Holcombe@vermont.gov>,"Russo-Savage, 

Donna"<Donna.RussoSavage@vermont.gov>,"James, Brad"<Brad.James@vermont.gov> 

Cc:"Kerin E Graham Hoffman"<khoffman@danvillek12vt.us> 

 

Secretary Holcombe, 

I'm writing seeking your feedback and assistance regarding a matter with Lyndon Institute. We 

have become aware that Lyndon Institute is actively recruiting Danville High School 

students.Although we understand students may seek alternative options for attendinghigh school. 

We are particularly concerned and have firsthand knowledge that LI is offering reduced tuition 

for Danville students to attend LI. Some students are paying a fraction of the cost to attend LI 

than the normal rate. We know of 2 in particular. Oneis paying $5000 a year, another student is 

paying $200 a month to attend Lyndon Institute. When I looked into creating a reciprocity 

agreement within our SU, and furthermore looked at reducing tuition for our teachers to be able 

to have their children attendour schools at a lower rate. We were informed by the AOE that we 

can only do this if we offered a lower tuition rate toallstudents. Meaning that if we lowered our 

tuition rate for one student or a subgroup of students we would have to lower tuition for all 

students. Lyndon Institute sends a bus to pickup students right across from our central office, this 

combined witha significant reduction in tuition costs is extremely harmful to the sustainability of 

the Danville High School. Where Lyndon Institute is a public/private school I'm curious if they 

are held to the same standard as public schools in regards to reduction intuition and recruiting 

students? Please advise. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Mathew G. Forest 

Superintendent of Schools 
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